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Monday 15th May 2023 
 

Use of the BMX track 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

Our new BMX track is now set up, we have five new BMXs in a variety of sizes suitable for children in Year 4 
and above. These bikes will be used by the children in Year 4, 5 & 6 at different times during the school day 
(usually during lunchtimes). We have a set of helmets and pads (wrist, knee and elbow) that the children 
will be required to wear when riding the bikes and they will only use them under adult supervision.  

We will assess the children’s ability to ride a two wheeled bike unaided and are able to safely brake and 
stop – we will not be able to let any child ride if they cannot do this.  If you do not wish your child to use 
the BMX track, please contact the office directly by this Friday.  

If your child is unable to wear a helmet due to religious headwear, please contact the office directly giving 
permission to ride without the helmet and accepting the risks associated with this. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Brewis 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


